St. Mary School
106 Jackson Street, P.O Box 780
Fishkill, New York 12524
845-896-9561

February 9, 2024
Dear Parents,

This year’s Science Fair will take place on Thursday, February 29" in the
gym for the students in Grades 5 through 8. The schedules is as follows:

Wednesday, February 28 — Set up. In the morning, as they arrive,
students should bring to school their experiments, notebook and

board.

Thursday, February 29 — 6:00 to 6:30pm Viewing
6:30 Awards Presentation

Students are required to return at night, for the viewing and presentations, in
their school uniforms.

Thank you for your cooperation!
Sincerely,

Mrs. Diana Robles-Rios
Principal



